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29th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent or Carer,                          
 

Post 16 Information Evening 
On Thursday 6th October 2022 

 
 
It gives me great pleasure to invite you and your child to the Post 16 Education Evening.  This 
important meeting is open to all parents and carers of current Year 11 students.  It will be held 
in the School Hall on Thursday 6th October 2022 and will begin promptly at 6.30pm. 
 
All students and parents are encouraged to attend as it will be an opportunity for you to listen to 
what is on offer for your child in their future education post 16, both at Rooks Heath School and 
within the Harrow Collegiate.  There will be a Careers Adviser available and representatives from 
local Colleges. 
 
Rooks Heath School is very keen to offer a wide curriculum at Post 16.  We will have teachers 
representing all A Level and BTEC Level 3 subjects on hand, for you to talk to in the hall from 
6.30pm – 8.00pm. 
 
I do hope that you will be able to come along on the 6th October and look forward to seeing you 
then.  Please note that students are requested to wear school uniform for this evening. 
  
Yours faithfully,  
 

 
MR A. J. WRIGHT  
Head of Sixth Form  
     


